
TOWN OF RICHMOND 
RICHMOND TOWN CENTER 

203 Bridge Street, P.O. Box 285 

Richmond, Vermont  05477 

 

TOWN OF RICHMOND 

SELECTBOARD 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Richmond Selectboard shall hold a public hearing on Monday, July 15th, 2019 at 

7:30 p.m. in the Richmond Town Center meeting room, 203 Bridge Street, to hear public 

comment on repealing the development fee ordinance 2012-04 “An Ordinance of the 

Town of Richmond 2012-04 An Ordinance Amending Certain Fees in the Town of 

Richmond”. 

Copies of the ordinance being repealed are available at the Town Clerk’s Office, 203 

Bridge Street Richmond, or by calling 434-5170, and under “Documents” at 

www.richmondvt.com.  

 

All interested persons may appear and be heard. Persons needing special accommodations 

or those interested in viewing the ordinance should contact the Richmond Town 

Manager’s Office (802) 434-5170. 

 

Josh Arneson,  

Town Manager, 203 Bridge St. PO Box 285 (mailing), Richmond, VT 05477 

 
 


